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Waltham Board of Health Public Hearing Meeting Minutes

September 15, 2021

The Board of Health Public Hearing Meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM

All members were present

The minutes of the last meeting (June 30, 2021 and Special Meeting, August 11, 2021) were
reviewed and approved by the Board.

The following items were discussed:

1.

2.

Mask Mandate: Citizens spoke for 2 minutes, whether for or against a mandate
Personal Responsibility with wearing a mask
Businesses can decide and make their place of business require a mask be worn

Mention of more people against a mandate were at tonight’s meeting, email poll had
more people in favor of a mandate

Mention of the City Dashboard and the information on it for Waltham residents

Motion to table the Mask Mandate Discussion to the next Board of Health meeting
that will be on September 29, 2021

The meeting adjourned at 5:15 PM.

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 29, 2021 at 5:00 PM.

119 SCHOOL STREET, WALTHAM, MA 02451
PHONE: 781-314-3305 FAX: 781-314-3319




